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No book of this nature is undertaken alone, and we want take this opportunity
to recognize all of those who helped us bring this project to completion. We
must of course first acknowledge the incredible talents of our colleague-writers
who contributed the chapters you have read that make this such a valuable
book. Without their hard work and generosity in sharing their experiences this
book would not have been possible. In addition to writing their own chapters,
most of the authors also served as reviewers and we want to thank them for
the time they took to provide their constructive comments and suggestions. We
have also received an enormous amount of support from our colleagues and the
staff at each of our institutions, the British Columbia Institute of Technology
(BCIT) and the University of Saskatchewan. We must extend special thanks to
Sarah Wareing from BCIT for her talented editing of the final manuscript; to
Nancy Berke of BCIT for graphic design; to John L. Ruiz of the University of
Saskatchewan for her early editing and comments on the manuscript; to Alan
Doree of the Distance Education and Technology (DET) Department of the
University of British Columbia for developing the book Web site; to the rest of
our former DET colleagues who encouraged us when this book was still an
idea; to Kristin Roth, Development Editor, and Jan Travers, Managing Director,
of Idea Group Inc.; and last but never least, to our family and friends. To each
of you, thank you.
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